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Dear Parent/Carer 

A source of information and resources to support careers education and progression for the local 
area (Hull, East Riding of Yorkshire and the North Yorkshire coast) is a website called 
www.logonmoveon.co.uk. The website includes an online prospectus of local education and 
training opportunities after Year 11. 

 
Your child will shortly be receiving a username and password to access their learner account on 
www.logonmoveon.co.uk. They will receive this via their school email address from ‘eprospectus’. 
They will be able to retain and use this account until Year 14, adding to it as they progress 
regardless of which post 16 options they choose.  

 
Please support your child by ensuring they access both their learner account and the home 
learning career resources. 

 
In their learner account: 

1. Check their personal details on the ‘Your Profile’ section by September 2022 
2. Complete the ‘Your Next Step’ section by September 2022 
3. Start the Skills Passport; there is a step-by-step guide to help 
4. Students will start working on their Curriculum Vitae using the CV writer to assist during the 

year 10 Careers Week 

 
On the main website pages (www.logonmoveon.co.uk): 
5. Learn about Labour Market Information, so they know what jobs are available and in which 
employment sectors, and future employment opportunities 
6. Learn about local education, training and apprenticeship opportunities  
7. Develop their general careers knowledge 

 
A quick introduction to the website can be viewed here and more detailed videos can be found on 
www.logonmoveon.co.uk in the Information and Inspiration pages and Resources section. If you 
have any difficulties using the website please use the ‘get in touch’ button.  

 
From October 2022, your son/daughter can apply for their future post 16 destination via the 
website under ‘Your Applications’ once each section of their profile is complete. Ideally 
applications should be made between October half term and February half term.  

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=49IGOHfvp0A


 

 

 
Please note, the Year 10 Careers Week takes place w/c 27 June 2022, during this week there will 
be a wide variety of workshops delivered by post 16 providers and industry representatives and 
your child will be given a bespoke timetable which reflects the information they provided us with 
via their ‘My Future’ questionnaire. Your child will also be given the opportunity to take part in the 
Enterprise Day which is a business focussed competition to encourage entrepreneurship and 
develop employability skills. 

 
If you have any career questions, please get in touch with me. I will answer any queries and ensure 
your child is supported in their future career pathway. 

 
Kind regards 

 

 

 
Miss Lawes 
Careers Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


